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DETECTIVES SEEK  

TO IDENTIFY  

TOMMY BAHAMA 

BURGLAR 
 

 

Video Link: https://youtu.be/5cuPafO451A 

 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating two separate business burglaries 
that occurred in June at the Tommy Bahama store located at 1002 East Las Olas 
Boulevard in the City of Fort Lauderdale. 
 

The first incident occurred on Saturday, June 22nd at approximately 5:25 A.M. According 
to surveillance video, an unknown male suspect approached a rear door at the business. 
The suspect is seen making entry into the business through the unsecured door and 
moments later, exits with his arms full of clothing.  
 

In the second incident on Monday, June 24th at approximately 2:25 A.M., an unknown 
male is seen on surveillance video attempting to open the same rear door, except this 
time it is locked. The suspect locates a nearby object and repeatedly throws it at the door 
in an attempt to gain access to the business. The suspect is unsuccessful in his attempts 
and ultimately leaves the area.   
 

Detectives believe the suspect in these two incidents is the same person. Anyone with 
information regarding the identity of this suspect is encouraged to contact Detective T. 
Taylor at 954-828-6673.  
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